May 11, 2011
[bookmark: _GoBack]University Park, PA --  Would you like to fence paddocks for rotational grazing at your farm or add streambank fencing, water lines, or a high tunnel? There is funding available from the Natural Resource Conservation Service for projects like this. And for new and beginning farmers (those farming for 10 years or less), NRCS will fund as much as 90% percent of the cost. The Pennsylvania Women’s Agricultural Network (PA-WAgN) is offering a field day on May 23 focusing on conservation projects and available funding at two farms in Blair County: Ojala Farm and Mill Hill Dairy.
At Ojala Farm, you will see how grazing with fenced paddocks has made a small dairy farm profitable. Dave and Terry Rice moved to a grass-based seasonal dairy 15 years ago. They turn most of their milk into artisan aged raw-milk cheeses like gouda, cheddar, feta, and blue. We’ll tour the grazing paddocks, milking barn, and cheesemaking facility and learn how their grass-based system has benefited their bottom line as well as their water and soil quality. Their farm model, with only 72-head of cattle, requires little equipment and fuel, an advantage in today’s environment of rising fuel costs.
At Mill Hill Dairy, we’ll learn how a 200-year old farm has added 21st century conservation practices to increase its profitability. Seventh–generation farmer Sarah Biddle and conservationists Rob Clauto and Rich Huether will demonstrate the environmental practices that the Biddles have installed on their dairy farm over many years. Their newest project, a ½ acre bee pollinator area, includes native wildflowers and wildlife cover that will encourage greater pollination of crops at the same time it protects wildlife. Other projects include a composted manure bedding pack that allows a manure-sawdust mixture to compost over the winter months providing cattle comfort and high-quality fertilizer; paddocks and stream crossings for rotational grazing; and no-till crop production.
Over lunch, we’ll meet at a local Community-Supported Agriculture farm to enjoy local food and hear from the experts on how to fund conservation practices on your own farm. 
Online registration is available at http://svy.mk/May23Reg.  The $15 registration fee includes lunch and materials.  Directions are available at http://bit.ly/May23Directions and a printable PDF which includes a full agenda is available online at http://bit.ly/May23Flyer.    For more information, please contact Linda Stewart Moist, Senior Extension Associate, PA-WAgN at lsm9@psu.edu or 814-865-7031.
For a field day preview, visit PA-WAgN’s online Farmer-to-farmer information sharing tool at http://bit.ly/May23Farmer2Farmer.  
PA-WAgN is a Penn State College of Agricultural Sciences program that supports women in agriculture by providing a positive learning environment, networking, and empowerment.  To learn more about the program or to become a member, visit http://agsci.psu.edu/wagn.
This event was organized by PA-WAgN with funds from USDA's National Institute of Food and Agriculture grant # 2009-49400-06097.
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